CSD

NSO GROUP

December 25, 2024

To:

Mgtr. Michele Sensi Contugi Ycaza
General Director

Centro de Inteligencia Estratégica (CIES)

Re: Response to your Letter

Dear Sir,

In response to your letter dated December 9, 2024, we can confirm that up to the date of this letter, there
has never been an operational Pegasus system implemented in either the public or private sector in Ecuador.

Sincerely,

aron Shohat

Chief Executive Officer
NSO Group Technologies

NSO Group Technologies LTD 122 Galgalei HaPlada St. P.0.B 4166, Hertsliya, 4672222, Israel |
Telephone: +972.77.4341292 | Fax: +972.77.4253513 | | Email: office@nsogroup.com



